
   Genealogy Interest Group 

Invites you to join us at: 

 Salina Library 

 100 Belmont St. Mattydale 

 Monday, April 23, 2018 

 6:00 - 7:45 p.m.  

  

 

NextGen– Getting the Younger 

Generation involved in Genealogy 

 

Melanie McComb will show us how 
to use NextGen tools to get the next 
generation involved in family history 
research 
 

About Our Speaker:  Melanie McComb is The 
Shamrock Genealogist 

She is a genealogist, blogger, speaker and is 
the social media coordinator for NextGen 
Genealogy Network 

   

   JOIN US! 
 

 
   If you have questions, Contact- 

 Susan Proch at: susanproch@gmail.com 


